Ms. Cooper's Newsletter
8-31-17

Important information:
We will not have school on Friday. September 1 or Monday, September 4.

I you have not returned the Parent Information sheet or the Internet consent form,
please do so no later than next Friday. If your child's internet use form is coming
home please fill out the other side and return it.

Emergency Forms will be coming home with your child Toda\/. Please check both sides
and make any necessary changes.

The Perr\/ Elememar\/ Fall Carnival will be held on Fr'\da\/. Sepfember 8. A flier went
home last Fr‘\da\/ with additional information.

Our first fleld trip will be Project RED. at the Shiawassee County Fairgrounds. A
permission slip is going home with your child today. Please return this at your
earliest convenience. If you are interested in volunteering to attend this field trip we
must have a volunteer background check on file. If you haven't returned one and
would like an extra copy. please let me know and | will get you one.

Lat 1guagg Arts:

We will have our first spelling list going home this week The first spelling test will
be scheduled for Friday, September 8. Ve will be working on the short a and i
sounds. For comprehension students will be focusing on looking at the characters
and the setting Students will also be starting a personal narrative in writing this
week

Math:

The first set of math homework will be coming home with your child today. There
are 4 pages that need to be completed and returned by next Wednesday. Next week
we will be continuing to work on addition strategies and move on o working on
subfraction strategies.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any point in time. | can
be reached by email at cooPerK@perr\/MZ.m'\us or b\/ phone at 517-625-0209. You can
also visit wwwmscooPersecondgrade.weebly.com for additional information.
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Spelling VWords Week 1
has
sat
wag
had
bad
fix
SiX
him
will

it
can
hit
blue
even
s’rud\/




